
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
November 15, 2006 

RE:  Jasco Products Company 

FCC ID:  QOB99003 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) The FCC database contains the name of ‘Paul Thompson’ as the person responsible for 
acting on behalf of Jasco Products Company to FCC. However, the person signing the Form 
731 and the Confidentiality Request letter is identified as Mark Simpkins. It is not possible from 
the information presented to be certain that Mark Simpkins has authority to act on behalf of 
Jasco. Please provide a letter on Jasco company letterhead from Paul Thompson giving Mark 
Simpkins authority to act on behalf of Jasco. As an alternative, the FCC website contact 
information can be changed. Or as a final alternative, an Agent Authorization letter can be 
provided by Paul Thompson allowing SGS to act on behalf of Jasco. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


